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Kentucky Public Service Commission
Attn: Executive Director Jeff DeRouen
P. 0. Box 615

Frankfort, Ky 40602

Subject: Case Number 2009-00549 complaint

Dear Mr. DeRouen,

I am not a low-income or elderly resident but a middle-class resident of Kentucky
and I've taken many steps to reduce the energy we use in our home - new energy-saver
entry doors, insulation, lowering thermastat to 66 in winter and raising to 75 in
summer, had LG&E perform Energy Audit, use new CFL lightbulbs, etc. I've done these
things in an effort to be able to continue to afford what I do use. I don’'t need
LG&E/Eon to come in a raise the delivery/usage rates as been described in the
Courier & Journal related to this Case. These increases, Louisville wWater Company &
LG&E, are driving many to the brink.

who is concerned about the People?

Help!

Sincerely,
Mm g”\___m

Lisa M. Brown
Louisville



